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June 3, 2024 
 
Dear Prospective Proposers, 
 
This document informs you that no questions were received regarding the WCPA Request for 
Proposal for Fresh Produce and Services. #2024/25-001.  
Therefore, we will not be issuing an addendum at this time. 
 
We eagerly await the submission of your proposals and appreciate your interest in our project. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Devinder Kumar 
Senior Director of Student Health and Wellness 
Wonderful College Prep Academy 
 


